From: David & Janis Topp Sent: August 6, 2020 10:00 PM

To: <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

**Subject:** Commonwealth Games

Mayor and Members of Council,

There is nothing from our past involvement in 'games', or in what I have read re the affect in hosting games on other cities, that makes me in any way support the City of Hamilton hosting the Commonwealth Games.

It does appear cities and even countries are not seeing benefit to these type of events but do recognize the significant financial hit, be it in kind, land or cash.

My vote is for council to vote no.

Janis Topp

Hamilton